
MISERDEN PARISH COUNCIL
The Minutes of the meeting of Miserden Parish Council held on Thursday 22nd February 2018
	02.18.01
	Present: Councillors : Martin Ractliffe, Gideon Duberley, Stephen Pritchard, Jo Tait, Russ Coles-Jones.
Attending: Rebecca Cameron (Clerk)

	02.18.02
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Apologies Cllr Keith Rippington

	02.18.03
	Declarations of Interest:- None 

	02.18.04

02.18.05
	Minutes of the meeting held on 25th January 2018 were approved and signed as correct by the Chair. There were no matters arising.
Missing Link A417:-
Cllr Ractliffe reported back from meeting. Two proposals have been selected from thirty. The works are planned to be completed by 2022 once a final proposal has been chosen. 

	02.18.06

	SDC Meeting Report :-  
Cllr Ractcliffe reported back from annual meeting for clerks and chairmen. The meeting focused on the award winning local plan and the reduction in finances from central government to district councils. 

	02.18.07


	Cotswold AONB Management Plan:-
It was agreed that the plan would be circulated and discussed at next months meeting.                                                                                                                                                                                     

	02.18.08    
	Whiteway Post Box:-
Some members of the public have difficulty accessing the post box due to its position. Cllrs.Ractliffe and Coles-Jones will investigate possibilities for increasing access. 

	02.18.09
	Annual Assembly Speakers:-
It was resolved that Cllr. Ractcliffe will approach a potential speaker and report back. 

	02.18.10
	Clerks Report:-
Data Protection Officer update, it was reported that parliament is still debating the matter and legislation will follow. 
A thank you letter from Air in G was received in regard to a grant made by the Parish council. 
The clerk has contacted SDC regarding a rotten tree in Wishanger and is awaiting a response. 
The pot hole in Bisley that was causing drivers concern has been repaired. 
The clerk the noticeboards in The Camp and Whiteway are extremely difficult to open and require maintenance. 
The clerk drew the council’s attention to a new page on the website for wildlife survey maps.  

	02.18.11
	Financial Position: -
The clerk reported the financial position to be £7725.67

	02.18.12
	 The following cheques were approved for payment: clerks expenses £12.80

	02.18.13
	Items for next month’s agenda:-.
Speeding 

	02.18.14
	Date for next meeting Thursday 22nd March 



